
PRESS RELEASE  
Sense and Sensibility 
Idaho Falls, ID, February 13, 2018:  
The Idaho Falls Arts Council is pleased to present the Aquila Theatre’s production 
of Sense and Sensibility on March 16th at 7:30pm. 
 
Sense and Sensibility is Jane Austen’s classic tale of the Dashwood sisters as they 
face a change in their station. As their family weathers this change, the sisters 
face seduction, courtship, love, heartbreak, and surprises at the hands of the shy 
Edward Ferras, the steadfast Colonel Brandon, and the dashing John 
Willoughby. 
 
Aquila Theatre is a small repertory theater with a talent for adapting classic 
literature for the stage. They have previously performed The Adventures of 
Sherlock Holmes and Wuthering Heights in Idaho Falls. Because of the small 
number of actors on tour, that are also performing another play, some roles cast 
in unique, but thoughtful ways.  
 
In conjunction with the show, Almacks Historic Dance Society will be offering 
Regency era dance lessons prior to the show from 6-7pm at the Willard Arts 
Center. Dates are not required and registration is $7.50 or $5 for members of 
IFAC or Almacks.   
 
“The Aquila Theatre does incredible work and we are so glad to have them 
back,” said Brandi Newton, Executive Director of the Idaho Falls Arts Council, 
“especially for a beloved story like Sense and Sensibility.” 
 
Tickets are $30-45 and are available through the Idaho Falls Arts Council at 208-
522-0471 or online at idahofallsarts.org 
 
About the Idaho Falls Arts Council 
The Idaho Falls Arts Council is a private nonprofit organization which owns and 
operates: ARTitorium on Broadway, The Colonial Theater, and the Willard Arts 
Center. The mission of IFAC, in cooperation with other arts organizations, is to 
educate our community and enrich its quality of life by promoting, advocating 
and presenting a broad spectrum of visual and performing arts in eastern Idaho. 
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